
Our district, like many, has faced mounting criticism in regard to the state of education in Christian

County Public Schools along with opposition to the construction of a new consolidated high school.

The district produced the mailer to share the progress made over the past five years under the

leadership of the current superintendent. The district has made significant strides in implementing its

strategic plan, improving educational practices, and enhancing student experiences.   To address

misinformation and keep the community informed, CCPS sent the county-wide mailer to every

household and business in Christian County. This mailer highlighted the district's achievements,

including updates on curriculum, student support services, and facility improvements. The response

was mostly positive, with the mailer successfully combating misinformation and fostering greater

community support for the district?s efforts.


